
Rainbow Fish Class Newsletter 

Term 1 

This term we will be reading the stories Elmer, Peace at Last and 
Goldilocks and the Three Bears. We will be listening carefully to 
stories and learning why listening is important. 
We will also be learning some new vocabulary and talking about 
these stories with our friends.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Jigsaw learning will be about helping others to feel 

welcome and caring about other people’s feelings. In 

Rainbow Fish Class, we will be learning how to work well 

together and we will create our own class learning 

charter.  

In Rainbow Fish Class, we use Supersonic Phonic Friends to learn 

our phonics. This term, we will be beginning to learn the sounds in 

Basics 2 and we will be blending the sounds to read words. 

 

Please come along to our Phonics parent session to find out how 

your child will learn phonics and how you can support your child at 

home with their phonics. 

This is on: Monday 7th October 2:45-3:15pm  

Developing a strong grounding in number is essential so 
that all children develop the necessary building 
foundations to excel mathematically. 
 
In mathematics this term, we will be exploring repeating 
patterns in a range of contexts such as shapes, colours, 
sizes, actions and sounds. Rainbow Fish Class will have a 
wide range of opportunities to develop their knowledge 
of the counting sequence, including through rhyme and 
song. This term, we will also be exploring the 
composition of numbers to 4, as well as subitising 
amounts within 3.  

 

This term, we will be exploring signs of autumn and we will go on 
an autumn walk along the canal path.  
 

In RE, Rainbow Fish Class will be exploring why the word 
‘God’ so important to Christians. We will be exploring 
the Bible and we will also be reading the Christian story 
of ‘Creation’.   


